
 

 

 

                        

 

 

 

Hi everyone, 
Students had lots of fun with Mrs Luce in library last week, 
learning about the games students played ‘back in the early 
days!’ 

Anyone remember this? 

 

 

 

 

Or this? 

 

 

 

Or maybe the maypole? 
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Coming Up 

 

NAPLAN testing 

During Weeks 8 and 10 

(15-27 March) 

(Make sure you have a good 
breakfast to help your brain work 

well!) 
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Music fun with Miss Jodie 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NAPLAN 
NAPLAN begins for all students in Years 3 and 5 this 

Wednesday.  Students begin with Writing and Reading, 

followed by Conventions of Language and Numeracy. 

 

This week, I will be away on Thursday. Mrs Cantrell will take the 

class for the day. 

 

This week’s Lunch order for Friday 17th March   
Please see attached order and return on Thursday16 March 

2023 

• Battered fish served with chips and salad - $5.50. 
• Tofu served with chips and salad - $5.50. 
• Toasted ham and cheese sandwich - $5.50 
• Toasted tomato and cheese sandwich - $5.50 

 
Regards 
Alison Bath 
Principal 

 
 
 
 


